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The Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery will be holding its annual “Wreaths Across America” service on Saturday,
December 14th. 

Following the ceremony, Senator Mike Nozzolio will be recognized by the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery for 
his service to our Nation's veterans.

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently announced that he has secured an additional $150,000 in State funding for the
cemetery. This funding will be used to complete the next stage of renovations at the Sampson Veterans Memorial
Cemetery chapel. The chapel previously served as the firehouse on the original Sampson Naval Base.

Where: Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetary
6632 State Route 96A, Romulus New York

When: Saturday, December 14th

Time: 12:00 p.m. Sharp.



To RSVP: Please call Senator Mike Nozzolio’s Seneca Falls office toll free at 1-888-568-9816.

* The public is invited to attend. Guests are welcome to bring personal lawn chairs. This event will take place rain or
shine. Please dress accordingly for the weather.


